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ALASKA HYDRO REPORTS RESIGNATION OF THE SECRETARY  

 
October 9, 2013 – Vancouver, British Columbia – Alaska Hydro Corporation (the 
“Company”) today reported that Michael Hoole has resigned as Secretary of the Company.  Mr. 
Hoole will continue as a Director of the Company  
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Cliff Grandison, Interim President and Chief Executive Officer  
(604) 929-3961 

 
Neither the TSX Venture Exchange nor its Regulation Services Provider (as that term is defined in the 
policies of the TSX Venture Exchange) accepts responsibility for the adequacy or accuracy of this release. 
 


